Miscellaneous
AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration announces that it is requesting an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan for the independent laboratory and portable x-ray services reimbursement plan. The amendment reflects technical and editorial changes to remove obsolete language to the payment methodology for independent laboratory and portable x-ray services and incorporates current methodology. This amendment to the State Plan has an expected negligible fiscal impact, if any.
For further information, interested parties may contact: Latoya Redman-Wilson, Medicaid Program Finance, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 23, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407, (850)412-4106, LaToya. Redman-Wilson@ahca.myflorida.com.
